
ANNUAL PUBLIC 

YOU SAID, WE DID:  
An opportunity to hear about what we have been doing last 
year and our plans to improve our areas across the Fa’side 

Community in the year ahead. 

Ross High School  
Tuesday 7th November  

doors open 6pm for 6.30pm start 

ALL WELCOME 
 

For more information on the Area Partnership go to http://
www.eastlothian.gov.uk/info/200526/faside or contact us  
at Fa’side-AP@eastlothian.gov.uk or on 01620 827871 

mailto:Musselburgh-AP@eastlothian.gov.uk

